

TOWN OF LEDYARD

CONNECTICUT

RETIREMENT BOARD

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, CT 06339-1551 (860) 464-3220

November 21, 2024

Mayor Fred B. Allyn, III 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339

Dear Mayor Allyn:

At its Regular Meeting held on November 19, 2024, the Retirement Board took the following actions.

Approved Fiducient Advisor's recommendation of retaining 7.5% to Causeway
International Value, adjusting the John Hancock International Dynamic Growth to 7.5%,
and replacing Invesco Developing Market Fund with Arga Emerging Markets Value and
Driehaus Emerging Markets Growth each at 3%.

Respectfully submitted,

Christina Hostetler Town Hall Assistant

cc:

Director of Finance

Director of Human Resources

Treasurer Town Council